
Himeyuri and Hawaii
ひめゆりとハワイ

This powerful traveling exhibition was shown at the 2023 Hawaii United Okinawa
Association Okinawan Festival and at University of Hawaiʻi-West Oʻahu. If you
missed it then, come see it now at the UH Mānoa Hamilton Library! 
Learn about the brave school girls of the Himeyuri Student Corps mobilized
during the Battle of Okinawa, the peace memorials and museum dedicated to
them, and about the several connections with Hawaiʻi.  

February - June 2024
University of Hawaiʻi at MĀnoa 

Hamilton Library 1st flOOR elevator gallery

Created by the Himeyuri Peace Museum
Hosted by University of Hawaiʻi at Mānoa Hamilton Library

Co-sponsored by the UH Center for Okinawan Studies
Contact: Lynette Teruya, Okinawan Studies Librarian, 808-956-2315, lynettet@hawaii.edu 


